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Galloway Twp., NJ – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will honor its men’s 
basketball team that reached the National Championship game in the NCAA Division III 
Tournament, with a reception on Thursday, March 26 in the I-Wing Gymnasium on the Galloway 
Township campus.  Doors open at 4 p.m. and the program begins at 4:30 p.m. 
 
“The Ospreys provided a lot of thrills for our students, alumni, faculty and fans this season,” said 
Stockton President Herman J. Saatkamp, Jr. “It is only fitting for us to take the opportunity to 
thank the coaches and players for their outstanding accomplishments and to invite everyone to 
be a part of the event.” 
 
The reception is d >>Tc 0.00-
 


